
 

 

Coventry LPC 2021 

AGM was held on 20th October and vote on accounts. In advance or at the AGM a total of 17 votes 

were received approving the accounts and none were received rejecting them. Therefore, the 

accounts have been approved.  

Previously in April, we had a SGM to approve the merger with Warwickshire LPC in April 2022. More 

details will follow on this soon. 

 

 


